
Happy Sunday!

Thank you so much for your understanding and support during my
time off for my surgery/recovery. I am happy to say that I am
returning on Tuesday:) I cannot wait to see the children!!

Please remember that we will not have school tomorrow because of
Martin Luther King Jr. Day. We DO HAVE school on Tuesday. On
Tuesday, we will be discussing MLK. I understand that they are little;
however, I believe they are never too young to begin to understand
the concept of accepting everyone for who they are and the meaning
of  Kindness, and Peace😊

For the rest of the week, we will be learning the letters O and I. The
students will be making an O Octopus and I Icecream, along with
other O and I projects. One that includes Olaf popping out from The
Little Old Lady That Swallowed Some Snow😊

We will have our Spirit Week January 24th - January 28th.
Monday-Crazy/Mismatch
Tuesday-Superhero/PrincePrincess
Wednesday-SchoolSpirit
Thursday-FavoriteSports
Friday-Pajama Day

That is all from me. Enjoy the rest of your weekend. I cannot wait to
see the kids. They bring me happiness and unconditional love.

Take care,

Kirstin



Important Dates to Remember

January
17-Monday Martin Luther King Day (school closed)
18-Tuesday no School for Tu/Th classes (UPK and KinderPrep have school)
24-28 Spirit Week
February
2 & 3- Make up Pictures
21-25-NO School
April
18-22-NO School

Please note that we are canceling Father’s Saturday and Open
House


